Fax: 01202 311416

email: office@stmichaelsprimary.bournemouth.sch.uk website: www.stmichaelsprimary.bournemouth.sch.uk

**Tel:** 01202 290497

15 May 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to invite you to a meeting for Year 5 parents.

A representative from Bournemouth Admissions will be coming to school from 6.00 pm to 7.00 pm on Wednesday 20 June to talk about your child moving on to secondary school.

There will be a presentation in the school hall and afterwards you will have the opportunity to ask questions.

We look forward to seeing you all.

Yours faithfully

Jane Goodall
PA to the Head Teacher

